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. 
I am writing to object about the proposed building of 38 dwellings at Colesdale Farm at
the junction of Northaw Roads West and East, and Cattlegate Road in
Cuffley/Northaw for the following reasons:

This would be an "island development" and against National Planning Policy.
This would not constitute very special circumstances for building on Green Belt.
There is insufficient infrastructure to warrant increasing the population.  Insufficient
schools, roads (roads would become busier and the village would become noisier).  It is
already at a bottleneck where the proposal is being made which would create even
more traffic.  Cars would be the only means of reaching Cuffley/Crews HIll as it would
be too far and dangerous to walk - and besides there are no pavements!

Thanks for reading! 

 
Northaw Resident




